1. Starbucks and Young
Indians have agreed to an
internal partnership that will

last for one year, from 1St

January'23 to 315t
December'23. Based on the
response, an extension
decision will be made.

2. Starbucks' partnership with
Young Indians shouldn't be
announced officially on social
media as it's still a pilot that
will last for the first year.

3. Only at Starbucks
locations in Kolkata will
members of Young Indians
receive a 10% bill discount,
but they must present
identification ( *YI Physical



4. Store partners will not be
allowed to give Y| members a
10% discount by displaying a
picture or text message of
the agreement or card.

5. No two offers will be
combined into one invoice.
For instance, if a store is
conducting a promotion,
members can choose to take

10% off their bill or the
promotion.



